
11th November 2018 

 

Sunday 11th November 
11:00am Morning Worship REMEMBRANCE Series: Grounded in God's Love. 
Sermon ‘You're God's Magnificent Makeover - Part 2 - After’  
Scripture: Ephesians 2 v 11-22 Rev David Brice  
7:00pm Evening Worship  Mr Nathaniel McQueen 
 

Sunday 18th November 
11:00am Morning Worship  including Kid’s Praise Series: Grounded in God’s Love  
Sermon: ‘Therefore - Know God’s Serving Grace’ Scripture: Ephesians 3 v 1-13  
Rev David Brice 
6:00pm Evening Worship Rev David Brice 
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Services 

  

MINISTER: Rev. David Brice’         

Tel: 028 9083 2758   

Email: david@glengormley.org  

ADVANCE NOTICE: CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE 
Meeting Tuesday 20th November at 8pm in the Burney 
Room. 
ORGANISATION LEADERS: Heating clocks have now 
been set to winter heating settings. All organisation 
leaders are asked to notify Sue McKinstry of closing 
dates well in advance. Please either email the office or 
leave a written note in Property Convenor’s pigeon 
hole. 
Leaders please note that the mobile TV/Monitor usually 
kept in the Minor Hall will now be stored in the chair 
store (off the Dunlop Hall).  

PW (Presbyterian Women) - meet on Monday 19th 
November 2018 at 8:00 pm in the Burney Room. 
Special Guests: Sharon & Eleanor subject ‘Second 
Bloom - Rags to Bags’.  They make bags from old 
materials.  There will be bags on sale priced between 
£5.00 to £20.00. ALL LADIES WELCOME.  
PW Mission boxes are dew for collection also leprosy 
Mission Vials. PW Mission to Eileen Gordon   Leprosy 
Mission to Rosemary Ruddy  before the 9th December. 
THURSDAY TOGETHER: Our special guest this week will 
be Philip McKenna, a member of our congregation, who 

Monday 12th November, 7pm - Food Hygiene Course 
Saturday 17th November, 5:00pm - Civic Christmas 
Service prior to switching on of the Christmas Tree 
Lights, Lillian Bland Park 
Sunday 18th November, 11:00am - Kids Praise 
included in morning service 
Sunday 25th November, 11:00am - PW Annual Service, 
Guest Speaker, Diane Cusick (PCI Missionary, Zambia) 
Sunday 2nd December, 6:00pm - Begin, Belong, 
Become Song Café Service. Guest Speaker Rev David 
Montgomery 

MID WEEK BIBLE STUDY: Wednesday 14th November 
at 7:30pm in the Burney Room. ‘God's Sovereignty (The 
Present)’ Rev David Brice  

KIRK SESSION MEETING Tuesday 13th November at 
7:30pm in the Burney Room. Printed copies of agenda 
are available in the Minister’s Room. 
 

Organisation Notices 

Leadership Notices 

Discipleship Events 

Forthcoming Events  
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Pastor Abdalla, a church leader from Aleppo, Syria 
has courageously stayed in his city throughout the 

war to lead his church and serve his community.  He 
believes that there is life and reconciliation coming 
back to Aleppo.  His church has been able to build good 
relationships with both Christians and non-Christians 
alike.  They have helped their community by providing 
support, food and medication.  Please pray for Pastor 
Abdalla and his church and for the people they help, 
that God would continue to provide for and grow in 
their ministry. 
 

Pray for our young people as they begin to take on 
leadership roles in our church family.  This may be 

in their school SU groups, on mission teams or in 
church organisations. Pray that they will be equipped 
to share their love of Jesus with those around them 
and also that they are given opportunities to grow 
deeper in their own relationship with God. 
 

Pray for our church treasurer, Mark Stevenson, as 
he undertakes the busy job of looking after the 

church finances.  Thank God for his dedication and 
service as he gives of his time to ensure the 
practicalities are in place to ensure that the spiritual 
work can continue. 
 

Give thanks for the street pastors who are walking 
the streets of Newtownabbey.  Ask God to sustain 

them in this vital work.  Pray that God will guide them 
as they continue to listen, help and care for those with 
whom they come into contact with on Friday and 
Saturday nights. 
 

Pray for our Sunday Club as they meet together on 
Sunday morning.  Thank God for those leaders and 

helpers who are willing to give of their time to share 
the Bible with our children.  Ask God to help the 
children understand and respond to His word. 

will be showing us some of his favourite 
photographs.  We meet as usual in the Burney Room at 
2:30pm.  

FOOD PREPARATION TRAINING: A refresher/
foundation course will be held on Monday 12th 
November at 7pm in the Burney Room. 
POPPY APPEAL: Poppies are available in Mosaic. 
Please put a donation in the box provided. 
EARL HAIG FUND: There will be a retiring offering after 
this morning’s service in aid of Earl Haig Fund. 
THANK YOU: A cheque for £1319.25 has been sent to 
Presbyterian Children’s Society following special 
collection in October. Thank you to all who contributed. 
SURVING THE HOLIDAYS: Thursday 6th December at 
7:30pm in Carnmoney Presbyterian Church. This 
seminar helps participants prepare for the Christmas 
holidays and even discover hope for the future. For 
more information www.griefshare.org/holidays 

PARENT AND TODDLERS are planning a recipe book as 
a fundraiser. We would love to share your favourite 
recipes. Please write them on a sheet of paper with 
your name and give it to Essie Brice or send them via 
email to ebrice@live.co.uk 

Prayer Diary 

DATE OPENING/CLOSING CRECHE 

11th November Harry Clarke Jane McClelland  May Horner  Anna Wright   

18th November Peter Sheperd Lorna Madeley  Ann Hardy/Susan Law  Hannah McKinstry  

25th November Trevor Newman Ann Robinson  Pam Murray  Ali Cooke  

Church Notices  

 Project Romania 

If you don’t wish to take your announcement sheet or sermon 
notes home please return them to the holder in the entrance. 
If you are visiting here this morning:  
 There is a crèche in the Minor Hall (ask for directions). 
 Primary school aged children can join our Sunday Club; 

watch for children leaving during the service.  
 If your child is staying during the sermon there are kids packs 

available at the library corner (back left of church). Please 
feel free to get them before or during the service. 

 If your child needs a break during the service feel free to 
leave and go to the entrance area.  

  
OFFICE HOURS:  The Church Office will  open on Thursdays 
12:30-3:30pm & Sundays 9:45-10:45am. Any announcements 
for next week to be with the office by  12noon on Thursday. 
OPEN DOOR Rev Brice will be available in the Minister’s Room 
on Thursdays from 11:30am to 12:30pm. You can call in or you 
may wish to phone in advance to make an appointment. 
RECORDINGS OF SUNDAY SERVICES are available from the 
sound team in the balcony.  
PRAYER BOX:  Please leave any prayer requests in the box in 
the entrance area. 


